
 
 
          Item 4.2 
 
Council, 14 July 2009 
 
Opposition Policy Item: Councillor Jim Tierney 

Review of 'The London Plan' 

The Mayor of London is due to review the London Plan this year which will 
impact on important local issues such as housing, transport, environment, 
economic development, etc. 

  
Council believes all Councillors should have an opportunity to debate Boris 
Johnson's initial proposals as set out in “A new plan for London”, and to 
contribute to the council’s response to the draft London Plan when published 
later on this year. 
 
Council therefore asks the Business Management Overview & Scrutiny Sub-
Committee to: 
 
- establish a scrutiny task and finish group to assist Cabinet in preparing 

its response to the formal consultation on the draft London Plan in the 
autumn and 

- consider Council’s views on the initial proposals document as part of 
that process. 
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